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Report to SACRE from Karen Miles
On Wednesday November 15th, Satyen Gadher came to carry out two talks with the KS2 children (2 classes) about life as a Hindu.

He started his talk by welcoming the children in with background music, which he played his drums along to, immediately engaging the children. He then did a meditation with them- they were all deep in focus by the end.

He talked about the different Hindu deities, including information about symbolism, modes of transport and strengths. He told the children about his own favourite deities and the reasons why they were his favourite.

He followed this with performing his prayer ritual, explaining as he went along why he was doing each thing. He told them about the use of all the senses when praying, and why he chanted with the Aum sound. This was particularly useful as although we cover puja in school, we were not aware of the significance of all the steps, using the senses. I was particularly pleased to see the respect and interest the children showed during the ritual, especially when he was chanting, as this was not a familiar thing to them.

Satyen then showed them lots of slides about Diwali and talked about rangoli patterns.

They then had the opportunity to ask him questions and they came up with some challenging ones, which showed their level of interest.

To finish they had a chance to play the drums and investigate the ‘altar’ and its contents.

Both classes had an hour talk and did some follow up work.

[image: image2.jpg]


We are very grateful for the SACRE grant which made the visit from Satyen possible.
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